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JEE B.Ed. 2018 was successfully conducted in two shifts on 11th April,
2018 in 469 centres across 11 cities of the state for a total of 233913
candidates. In the first shift 209581 candidates were present and 24332 were
absent. However in the second shift 210263 candidates were present while
23650 were absent. Some candidates did not appear in the first paper but
reported for the second paper due to various reasons. As per the B.Ed.
examination guidelines a candidate can appear in either of the test papers but
the result of only those candidates would be declared who have appeared in
both the papers.

The University of Lucknow was conducting this examination fourth time
in a row. This year special precautions were taken for verification of doubtful
candidates. In all about 1273 doubtful candidates were identified across the
state through the online verification process adopted this year. All centres
related to these doubtful candidates were alerted about this and personal
identification of all such candidates was carried out through their photo ID,
signature and other personal detail submitted in application form. Information
to these test centres was communicated through the Lucknow University
Representatives who have been sent to all the 11 Nodal Cities of the state.
Each test centre would be sending the detailed report of the verification and
an expert panel would analyse these and appropriate action would be taken
before declaration of the results.

Four impostors were identified in two centres in Allahabad. The
detailed report from the concerned centre Superintendent and Nodal officials
is awaited about the FIR lodged and other action taken on their part. Apart
from this one candidate had tampered with the stream (subject group)
mentioned in the admit card. The Lucknow University had given the option to
the candidates to edit this field even after final submission of application form.

The result will be declared before May 10, 2018 and counselling is
likely to begin from June 1, 2018 so as to complete the entire process by July
10, 2018.

Prof. S.P. Singh, Vice Chancellor of University of Lucknow monitored
the whole examinations process and remained in constant touch with the
team members of JEE B.Ed-2018. He congratulated and complemented the
entire team for the smooth and fair conduct of test.
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